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ATL Small Business Network Turns to Fisher Phillips for
Questions on COVID-19 and Managing the Workforce

News

3.30.20 

Bert Brannen, Regional Managing Partner of Fisher Phillips’ Atlanta office, interviewed with ATL

Small Business Network on what employers in the city need to know about COVID-19 and the impact

on their business practices. In the video interview, Bert clarifies whether employers can take

employees’ temperatures, what to do if an employees tests positive and how to keep their

workplaces safe amid the virus outbreak.

To watch the full interview, visit ATL Small Business Network.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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